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City Council Awards Sean Haggerty 
Drive Extension Project Contract 
Construction Work is Vital Transportation Link for Northeast 

EL PASO, Texas—Today, El Paso City Council awarded the construction contract for 
the Sean Haggerty Drive Extension project to Jordan Foster Construction, LLC. 

The approximate $26 million street connectivity project is an important missing 
link in far Northeast El Paso’s transportation network. The extension will 
stretch along Sean Haggerty Dr. from Nathan Bay Dr. to Dyer St. to improve 
traffic flow in the area for all roadway users.  

The highly anticipated street extension project, includes the construction of a 
new four-lane bridge, roadway approaches, pedestrian/bicycle 
accommodations, decorative street lighting, illumination, a canopy bridge 
structure, and drainage structures. 

The project combines all of the components which are essential in creating a 
“Complete Street” such the construction of an asphalt roadway, the addition of 
bike lanes, ADA compliant sidewalks, landscaping, street trees with their own 
irrigation system, and dark sky complaint street lighting. By providing all of 
these amenities, this project will create a space that is accessible to all forms 
of transportation including bike and pedestrians, and will benefit residents, 
business owners and our entire community.  

Construction is expected to start in the spring of 2025, and is part of the City of 
El Paso’s commitment to enhance El Paso’s comprehensive regional 
transportation system.  
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